
Remove exg defective
division; undertake
structral repair and provide
new studwork

Ensuite

Bathroom

New stud
cupboards

New stud
partitions

New stud
partitions

Roofs:
Repair lean-to roof according
to engineers details and
using reused and reclaimed
triple roman clay tiles and
repair main roof using
existing and imported slates

Walls:
Undertake structural repairs
as engineers details; repoint
stonework using NHL 2 with
graded sand or putty mix

Internal Wall surfaces:
Undertake structural repairs
as engineers details and
repair exg plaster with new
NHL 2 with graded sand or
putty mix

Partitions and Ceilings:
repair exg plaster with new
NHL 2 with graded sand or
putty mix, retaining exg
laths if possible

F Tocher

Existing_Proposed First Floor Perrotts, East Lydford

Alterations to Perrotts, East
Lydford
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